

Per the bylaws, we will need to keep these posted in the newsletter through the end of April until we have a confirmed date for elections.

Thank you for your help and we pray you all stay well.

Gratefully, Marianne and Nicole

## Open positions for the 2020-2021 HSA Board

## PRESIDENT

1 year term limit. May be occupied by one or two individuals

## • VICE PRESIDENT

1 year term limit. Must be committed to serving as (co)president in the following school year. May be occupied by one or two individuals

## • PRESCHOOL REPRESENTATIVE

Must have a child in one of the preschool grades. Work with teachers and parents on preschool specific events and topics

The following individuals will retain their board positions:

- Amanda McNamara, Secretary
- Kathy Colio, Treasurer
- Melissa Teagan, Primary School Representative
- Jennifer Blunda, Middle School Representative

If you are interested in applying for any of the open positions, please submit a brief bio to <a href="mailto:svmshsapres@gmail.com">svmshsapres@gmail.com</a>.